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Do not be swayed by the misleading arguments against Ranked Choice Voting.  The 

artificial problems cited are a smokescreen by detractors who benefit from the status 

quo.  Ranked Choice Voting helps the voters choose who they prefer and prevents 

expensive run-off elections.  Please support Ranked Choice Voting and make 

Oregon a leader in forward-looking elections. 


